NMR Facility Policy on Working Alone After Hours

Some students and staff choose to work after hours. Those individuals who choose to work after
hours must take responsibility for ensuring someone knows that they are working alone in a
known location. They are also advised to make appropriate use of the campus Safewalk service.
It is also recommended that anyone choosing to work outside regular hours consider having a
personal cell phone.

If you are working after house within the NMR facility you need to log in to the Working alone

system http://www.uleth.ca/security/working-alone to let campus security know when, where,

and approximately how long you will be working.
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